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Activities are subject to change. If you have any questions, contact Abby Frommelt, Facility Manager, at (608) 526-2635 or at afrommelt@eaglecrestlife.org 

10AM - Pet Therapy with 
Nancy and Wally

2PM - BINGO in the Pub

10:30AM - Manicures with 
Taylor

2PM - Resident Led Activity!

6:30PM - Movie and 
Popcorn in the Pub

9AM - Holmen Lutheran 
Church Service on Pub TV

3:25PM - Packers vs Rams

3:25PM - Vikings vs 49ers

Hanukkah Begins 

10:30AM - Exercise Video

1:30PM - Wacky Wordies in 
the Pub

6:30PM - Movie and Popcorn 
in the Pub

10:30AM - Exercise Video

4PM - Happy Hour in the 
Pub

6:30PM - Mexican Train

8AM - Macy's 
Thanksgiving Day Parade 
on NBC - Follow along 
with a Parade Hunt!

Happ� �anksgivin�!

10:30AM - Exercise Video

2PM - Resident Meeting

3PM - Reminiscing on 
Thanksgiving

6:30PM - Yahtzee

10AM - Pet Therapy with 
Nancy and Wally

1:30PM - Deer Hunt in the 
Living Room

**Turkey Hunt Ends**

10:30AM - Wheelchair Yoga 
with Taylor

2PM - BINGO in the Pub

6:30PM - Movie and 
Popcorn in the Pub

9AM - Holmen Lutheran 
Church Service on Pub TV

12:00PM - Packers vs 
Vikings Football Party

10:30AM - Exercise Video

1:30PM - Wii Bowling

6:30PM - Movie and Popcorn 
in the Pub

10:30AM - Exercise Video

4PM - Happy Hour in the 
Pub

8AM - Beauty Shop

1:15PM - Church Service 
with Pastor Linda

2PM - Coffee Clatch

10:30AM - Exercise Video

2PM - Adult Coloring Pages 
in the Pub

6:30PM - Yahtzee

8:30AM - Breakfast 
Sandwiches in the Pub

10AM - Pet Therapy with 
Nancy and Wally

2PM - BINGO in the Pub

10:30AM - Wii Bowling with 
Taylor

2PM - Ice Cream Social

9AM - Holmen Lutheran 
Church Service on Pub TV

3:05PM - Vikings vs 
Chargers

3:25PM - Packers vs 
Seahawks

10:30AM - Exercise Video

1:30PM - Word Searches in 
the Pub

6:30PM - Movie and Popcorn 
in the Pub

10:30AM - Exercise Video

4PM - Happy Hour in the 
Pub

8AM - Beauty Shop

1:15PM - Church Service 
with Pastor Linda

2PM - Coffee Clatch
Veterans Day 

Remembrance Day (Canada) 

10:30AM - Exercise Video

1:30PM - Thanksgiving Door 
Hanger Craft
 
6:30PM - Wii Bowling

10AM - Pet Therapy with 
Nancy and Wally

2PM - BINGO in the Pub

6:30PM - Yahtzee

10:30AM - Manicures with 
Taylor

2PM - Movie and Popcorn in 
the Pub

**Turkey Hunt Begins**

9AM - Holmen Lutheran 
Church Service on Pub TV

12:00PM - Vikings vs 
Ravens

3:25PM - Packers vs Chiefs
Daylight Saving Time Ends 

Sunday

10:30AM - Exercise Video

1:30PM - Wii Bowling

6:30PM - Movie and Popcorn 
in the Pub

Saturday

10:30AM - Exercise Video

4PM - Happy Hour in the 
Pub

6:30PM - Mexican Train in 
the Pub

Friday

8AM - Beauty Shop

1:15PM - Church Service 
with Pastor Linda

2PM - Coffee Clatch

Thursday

10:30AM - Exercise Video

2PM - Adult Coloring Pages 
in the Pub

6:30PM - Movie and 
Popcorn in the Pub

Wednesday

8:30AM - Pancakes and 
Bacon in the Pub

10AM - Pet Therapy with 
Nancy and Wally

6:30PM - Yahtzee

Tuesday

10:30AM - Strong Bones 
Exercise in the Pub

2PM - BINGO in the Pub

Monday

mailto:afrommelt@eaglecrestlife.org

